

Mr. Jason Emory Director of Instrumental Music Phone (719) 495-1149 x2131

SAND CREEK HIGH SCHOOL INSTRUMENTAL MUSIC

Dear Business Owner/Manager:

The Sand Creek High School Instrumental Music Department will be presenting performances throughout the school year for audiences around the community.

There will be several performances in and around Colorado Springs this Fall and Winter, and during the Spring of 2019. The first of which is our Fall Concert on Wednesday, October 3, 2018, followed by many more in and out-of-town performances spanning the school year with a large public end-of-the-year finale in May.

In our efforts to reach out to the community, we would like to offer local businesses the opportunity to advertise in our concert programs. With our annual concert attendance well over 1000, that's a great advertising opportunity! Not to mention, all sponsorships are tax deductible. We are offering program ads for the following prices:

Two Concerts Only	All Performances This Year
\$100	\$200
\$150	\$300
se: \$250	\$500
	\$150

Page Sizes

If the following image is an 8 ½" X 11" sheet of paper, the boxes are your approximate ad sizes.

